
 

  

 
 
 
 

Monday 4th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Monday 18th March & Chocolate Bingo – Thursday 21st March   
 

We will be hosting “Chocolate Bingo” on Thursday 21st March at 3.30pm in the school hall. 
Games will be £2.00 per book or £1.00 for half a book. There will be six games, with prizes for a line 
and a full house. The prizes will include a range of Easter chocolate treats.   
 
There also be a raffle for an Easter hamper with tickets priced at £1.00 per strip. These will be 
available on the playground before and after school from next week until Wednesday 20th March. 
Children may also bring money in an envelope labelled with their name and how many strips of 
tickets you would like. The raffle will be drawn in the end of term assembly on Thursday 21st March. 
 
To enable this event to go ahead the school will be holding a non uniform day on Monday 18th  
March. Children may come to school in their own clothes in exchange for donations of Easter eggs 
or other Easter themed chocolate items. 
 
Any surpluss Easter eggs will be collected by our Mini Vinnies and donated to the Stoke-on-Trent 
Foodbank so that they can provide them to local families in crisis 
 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
PTFA Events Committee 
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